Clyde River Steamer Club

Founded 1932

Winter Excursion to Arran

m.v. “Isle of Mull”
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For our outing this winter, the Committee has decided to opt for a ?“‘C
Nominated Excursion aboard m.v. ISLE OF MULL which, for the

first time, will be relieving on the Ardrossan to Brodick service while
CALEDONIAN ISLES has her annual docking during late
November/early December.

The Club has arranged to sail on a double crossing, leaving Ardrossan
at 1230, with members remaining on board until the ship returns to
Ardrossan at 1735. During our time on board, a table service luncheon
has been arranged on board ISLE OF MULL, using her excellent
forward dining area.

A copy of the menu for the day is enclosed. Members wishing to book
for this excursion are asked to mark their selections, and return the
form when booking.

Tickets for this Excursion will cost £26, fully inclusive of travel and
the meal. Please note that due to the nature of this excursion, no
discount fares can be offered.

Tickets will be available at the November meeting, or by post from:

Eric J Schofield (CRSC)
67 Atholl Drive

Giffnock

GLASGOW G46 6QW

Members booking by post must enclose a Stamped, Self-Addressed
Envelope for return of tickets, and please make all remittances
payable to ‘Clyde River Steamer Club’.

Please note that bookings must be made by Monday 26th November.



